Dear Iga,

Happy New Year! Best Wishes to you and all at Action4London for
healthy, happy and prosperous year!

I’ve attached some pictures for you.

May | take the opportunity on behalf of Finsbury Park Homeless
Families Project staff and users to say huge “Thank you” for the
little happiness you brought in the children and their parents harts
during the festivity season.

Here a some of the quotes that the parents have shared with us in
the first week after the Christmas break:

-“1 love my animals” Kiril, 4 years old boy

-“My daughter loves her teddy, she takes it all around the house
and goes to bed too.” Mother of Shalom, 3 years old girl

-“My son plays all day with his steering wheel, sings along, push
buttons and say/copy letters and words. The teddy bear is always
fed by my son and goes to bed together” Mother of Zion, 3 years
old boy

-“I love my car, is big. I am busy with my car.” Noel, 4 years old boy
-“Thank you! It is very much appreciated!” Father of Shyne, 4,5
years old girl

-“The presents are useful, age appropriate and | like the fact that
the pack is made of a toy/game, book and cloths.” Collective
feedback from few parents.

-“My daughter wears her dress all the time, she just lives it.”
Mother of 5 years old girl

Thank you All again
Kind Regards,

Mariana



Mariana Toulechkova

Children’s Worker/ Administrator

Finsbury Park Homeless Families Project

St. John’s Church Hall

Gloucester Drive

London N4 2LW

Tel: 020 8802 7426/ 020 8800 0806

Fax: 020 8800 4458
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